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After reviewing Bell's report, the Subcommittee determined
that in order to save months of time, Remington would consider
contacting Federal Fircarms License holders, and ask them to
provide, names of their customers for the pre-1975 Model 600.
Remington would attempt to sccure a list of Federal Firearms

License holders from the Burcau of Alcchol, Tobacco and Firearms.

In the meantime. Remington would prepare and send out a lezter to
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